Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Enterprise Florida, Inc.
FLORIDA PUBLIC EDUCATION IMPACTS ON MILITARY FAMILIES

Enterprise Florida, Inc. (EFI) is requesting proposals for the services of a qualified consultant to identify opportunities for communities neighboring Air Force installations across the State of Florida to improve ratings in Air Force’s Support of Military Families assessment for schools and reciprocity. The objective of this project is to improve the State’s posture in education. The Selected Consultant will, in coordination with the Florida Department of Education:
Evaluate the actual scores used by the Air Force for comparison to other state / installations across the nation.
Develop and implement a plan to engage with the Department and the Office of Secretary of Defense to advance recommendations for improvements to the scoring methodology. This includes, but is not limited to, scheduling and preparing briefings with the Secretary, Department heads, and key stakeholders.

Identify specific recommended changes and strategy for advocacy with the Department of Defense (“DOD”).

The anticipated term of the contract will be from February 1, 2022 to October 31, 2022 (9 months).

Individuals, not-for-profit, and for-profit agencies may submit proposals in response to this RFP. The exact amount of this contract will be based on RFPs and qualifications submitted. Copies of this RFP may be downloaded from the Enterprise Florida, Inc. (EFI) website (https://www.enterpriseflorida.com/military-defense/funding-contracts-rfps/), or copies may be requested from Michelle Griggs, Manager, Contracts & Grants via email mgriggs@enterpriseflorida.com, or calling (850)298-6640.

The deadline for submitting proposals for this RFP to the Florida Defense Support Task Force (FDSTF) is December 20, 2021 by 5:00 p.m. ET.
THE ABOVE ANNOUNCEMENT WILL APPEAR IN THE FLORIDA ADMINISTRATIVE REGISTER AND ON THE EFI WEB SITE (https://www.enterpriseflorida.com/) ON November 23, 2021. PLEASE FORWARD ALL REQUESTS FOR COPIES OF THIS RFP TO MICHELLE GRIGGS.

QUESTIONS ARE TO BE SUBMITTED IN WRITTEN FORMAT ONLY (EMAILS ACCEPTED). THIS IS A LEGAL PROCESS AND WE CANNOT ANSWER QUESTIONS VERBALLY.
